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I have been disabled for 14 years, during this time l have been prescribed opiates for pain relief. I 
had to change medication to methadone, which I have been on for the last 4 years. My pain 
management specialist has said that cannabis could be a safer option than methadone. He said it 
is very hard to get approved for the cannabis prescription. Can you please make it easier to obtain. 

Thank you for your consideration. 


